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Helping to Enhance the Safety of Juno Beach 

   January 21, 2025 

 

Dear Interim Town Manager Davila and Dear Mayor Wheeler, 

 

The Juno Beach Police Foundation is committed to enhancing safety and security in our 

community, a goal that is central to our mission. To that end, we are prepared to provide 

funding for video cameras and, if needed, improved lighting in the Pelican Lake area to 

bolster security measures. 

 

We hope the Town will consider accepting these funds to move this important initiative 

forward. Please let us know how we can collaborate to ensure its success. 

 

Thank you for your time and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Thomas F. Murphy 

President, Juno Beach Police Foundation 

 

cc: Town Manager Caitlin E. Copeland-Rodriguez 

 


